



MY EVIDENCE – UNIT 8

READING COMPREHENSION AND GRAMMAR

The Parker's Vacation



Next week Lucy and her family are going to go on a trip around Italy. She is so excited. It's going to be an amazing and fun road trip. They're going to eat a lot of delicious pizzas and tasty gelatos, and her parents are going to drink many cups of cappuccinos.

First, they're going to fly to Venice. There, they are going to ride in a gondola on the Canals of Venice.

Lucy's going to take a lot of photos and she's going to buy a Venetian Carnival Mask. After Venice, the next stop is going to be Pisa. They're going to rent a caravan. Her father is going to drive the caravan. They're going to visit The Leaning Tower of Pisa. Lucy has always wanted to see this curious monument up close. They're going to find out why the tower is leaning!

The last city they're going to visit is Rome. They're going to travel to Rome by train. They're going to see the Coliseum and learn about ancient history. They're going to buy souvenirs for friends and relatives. After that, they're going to take a plane back home. It's going to be the best family trip ever.

I. READ AND CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER

1. What does Lucy think about the trip around Italy?

a. It's going to be boring.

b. It's going to be stressful.

b. It's going to be wonderful.

2. Are Lucy and her family going travel to Venice by bus?

a. No, they're going to travel by plane.

b. Yes, they are.

c. No, they're going to travel by foot.

3. What is the second place Lucy and her family are going to visit?

a. They're going to visit Rome.

b. They're going to visit Venice.

c. They're going to visit Pisa.

4. What is Lucy's dad going to ride?

a. He's going to drive a train.

b. He's going to drive a gondola.

c. He's going to drive a caravan.

5. When are they going to back home?

a. After to buy souvenirs in Rome .

b. After to buy a Carnival mask in Venecia.

c. Before to see the Coliseum in Rome .

II. COMPLETE THE SENTENCES WITH BE GOING TO OF THE VERBS IN PARENTHESES

1. A: (you / drive) to San Francisco today?

B: Yes, I am. I (leave) in three hours.

2. They (not cook) tonight. They (have) dinner at an Italian restaurant.

3. Sean is very excited because he (visit) Mexico City next summer.

4. I (not meet) Larry tomorrow. I'm very busy.

5. A: (Thomas / invite) all his classmates to his party?

B: No, he (not invite) Mike and Rick.

6. We (stay) at a very nice hotel this summer.